

The Chantry School

EXCELLENCE IN ALL | EXCELLENCE FOR ALL

Martley, Worcester, WR6 6QA

t: 01886 887100

e: office@chantryschool.com

w: www.chantryschool.com

Headteacher: Andrew Dickenson BSc PhD

Company No: 07657852

25th May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Further to the announcement by Mr Lake in assembly at the start of this term, I am excited to confirm that on 20th July 2023 we will be taking Year 8 to The Pioneer Centre as their reward trip for having had such a successful year.

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9.15am and returning at 5pm. Please arrange collection for your child from school at 5pm.

Please ensure that your child brings enough water and snacks for the day as well as a packed lunch as there will be no places to buy food at the centre. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided.

Your child will not be required to wear school uniform, they should dress appropriately to participate in activities including abseiling, high ropes and challenge courses. Long trousers and shoes with suitable grip will be required to be worn with no shorts or crop tops allowed. I would also advise bringing sun cream and a hat as The Pioneer Centre has little shelter.

The cost of the trip is £35.50 to include their entry to The Pioneer Centre as well as coach travel. Please pay this using the online school gateway by 6th July 2023.

In order to qualify for this trip pupils will need to demonstrate good attendance, punctuality and consistently follow the behaviour for learning policy demonstrating the 3Rs between now and the end of the summer term.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Brandon Wildman

ildman

Head of Year 8